
GREENSBURG COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

2025 BUDGET HEARING 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 20, 2024  6:00 PM 
 

 
 

Those present were Emily McNulty, Jon Dooley, Meredith Acra, Ryan Maddux, 

Tom Hunter, Tammy Williams, and Andrea Phillips.  

 

Board Vice President, Emily McNulty called the meeting to order. She opened 

the Budget Hearing by asking Mr. Hunter to give an overview of the 2025 

Capital Projects Plan and Bus Replacement Plan budgets. 

 

Mr. Hunter provided board members with the following information: 

• Copies of the complete budgets for CPF and Bus Replacement Plan 

• The budget was published on August 9, 2024. 

• Mr. Hunter gave a brief explanation of the budget process. 

• Capital Projects Plan for 2025, 2026, 2027 

• Bus Replacement Plan for 2025-2029 

 

Mr. Hunter stated the purpose of this meeting is to allow comments from the 

public. There were no questions or comments from patrons. 

 

The final budget adoption will be held on Tuesday, September 10, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

at the Greensburg Community Schools Administration Office. 

 

  
 

 


